
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          January 22, 2001  
 
 
Young Democrats of America 
430 South Capitol Street, SE 
Washington, DC  20003 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 Our office received your kind invitation requesting the Governor’s attendance at 
the third annual Founders’ Day and Congressional Reception sponsored by the Young 
Democrats of America to be held Friday, February 2, 2001. 
 
 The Governor appreciates your invitation and our office will be contacting you 
shortly with a response.   
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.       
 
   
 
 
          Sincerely, 
 
 
 
           Shanta Davis 
           Scheduling Director 
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